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From: Northern Power Electric Services Accounting <accounting@npwrinc.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 9:32 AM
To: City Clerk
Cc: Mayor's Assistant; Marc Archambault; Jim Grawey
Subject: RE: Work at Forest Way Townhomes
Danielle -

The estimated cost to complete the new alarm system at the Forest Way Town Homes would be $1,855.29.

Note that this amount does not include the hours for time with the inspector to test the system and that will be billed
appropriately.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Dione Maier
Office Manager
231-587-0056
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From: City Clerk <clerk@cityofmi.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 5:01 PM

To: Northern Power Electric Services Accounting <accounting@npwrinc.com>
Cc: Mayor's Assistant <assistant@cityofmi.org>

Subject: Work at Forest Way Townhomes

Hello,
I spoke with Emma Motz at the City’s Forest Way Townhomes and she informed me that NPE’s numbers are
looking like they will be coming in a bit higher than originally quoted to help finalize the installation of the

new alarm system.

Is there any chance you could get me a new quote for the overall work / price by tomorrow early afternoon?
Or forward this along to someone who might be able to help?

Any help you could provide would be great!



